
 
 
 

Product Change Notification 
 
 

PCN #: 20241212                            Date:      December 12, 2024  
           
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
We appreciate your use of Vicor power modules. The purpose of this notice is to inform you of a 
mechanical dimension change to the HUB2200-S. 
 
PCN Type:   
Change of mechanical dimensions to the product height. 
 
Proposed Change: 
The height of the HUB2200-S is being changed: 
 

Old Height New Height 
2.850” +/- 0.060” 2.14” +/- 0.12” 

 
Reason for Change: 
Component manufacture(s) of the holdup capacitor has reduced the case size of the component. 
 
Customer Impact: 
Reduced height of the HUB2200-S should have minimal impact in most applications since the overall 
height dimension is now lower. 
  
Product(s) Affected:   
HUB2200-S 
 
Effective Dates: 
Immediately 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the update and contact Product Management with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Company Contact:   
Product Management 
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road Andover, MA 01810  
ascott@vicr.com 


